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Week of September 22nd, 2008
Graduating Students who are

Not registered in english 4u

There will be a meeting after school on Wednesday, September 24th, for all students who are not registered in English 4U in order for the guidance department to provide you with information regarding the university application process and the university fair being held on September 26 and 27.  Please mark your calendars now.

All students registered in English 4U will have a presentation in their class during the week of September 22nd.
Virtual School Registration is open and will close on September 30.  Remember that means that your counsellor must approve your course registration before September 30.  Log on to www.tdsbvirtualschool.com to register.

PSAT – Any student who is interested in writing the PSAT on Wednesday, October 15 at 8:30 a.m. at SILVERTHORN COLLEGIATE in  Etobicoke – please see the U.S. bulletin board for details.
University Information
· U.S. University Information Evening – 
Representatives from YALE, BROWN, DARTMOUTH, HARVARD, COLUMBIA, U. OF PENNSYLVANIA, STANFORD AND PRINCETON will be in the Toronto area on Wednesday, Sept. 24 at 7:00 p.m. at Northern Secondary School.  All interested students and their parents are invited to attend.  No RSVP is necessary.  See the bulletin board in Guidance for more details
· The Ontario Universities Fair will be held from Friday, September 26 – Sunday, September 28 in Toronto at the Metro Toronto Convention Centre.  
· New York University – a representative from NYU will be at Earl Haig on Monday, October 6th at 10:30 a.m. in Room 133.  
Mark your calendars now.
· University/College Fair at Earl Haig
There has been an exciting change to the university/college visit format this year at Earl Haig.  We’re switching to a University/College fair set up to be held on two separate dates in the cafeteria from 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. 
· Wed. Oct. 15th, 2008 for GTA area colleges and universities 
· Wed. Nov. 12th,  2008 for non-GTA area
It will be open to both Grade 11 and Grade 12 students/parents interested in attending.  If you are a Grade 11 student you will be expected to attend your first period classes at 10:15am however, Grade 12 students will have the option of attending until 11:00am.  
A list of attending colleges and universities will be posted in the Guidance Office as well as on the College and University Bulletin Boards just outside of Guidance.  For further information or any questions see Mr. Panagopoulos in Guidance.
· VIRTUAL FAIR – MacLEAN’S ON CAMPUS VIRTUAL FAIR makes choosing a school even easier by giving you direct, instant access to faculty experts and representatives from Canadian universities and colleges – all from the convenience of your desktop.  See the bulletin board in guidance for more information or register at www.macleans.ca/oncampusfair
The date is October 22 from 10 a.m. – 9 p.m. 
Scholarship Information
· University of Toronto Scholarship Program Criteria:  demonstrated superior academic performance, original and creative thought and exceptional achievement in a broad context.  Please see Mrs. Robertson-Craig if you are interested in applying. 
Deadline:  October 10th, 2008
See Ms. Pape for information on the scholarships listed below:
· Morley S Wolfe Youth Book Competition
Books produced against racism
Deadline for notification:  October 10th, 2008

Deadline for submission:  November 28th, 2008

· Chinese Canadian Youth Achievement Awards

Awards for: leadership, performing arts, visual arts and athletics
Deadline:  October 27th, 2008
· Wendy’s Classic Achiever Scholarship

Deadline:  November 3rd, 2008
Out-of-Province, Canadian University Representatives’ Visits to Earl Haig SS

All grade 12 students, or senior students with a spare, are invited to attend the following University Representatives’ visits:
	Dalhousie University
	Sept. 30
	10:30 a.m.
	Cringan Hall

	Kings’s College
	Oct. 21
	9:00 a.m.
	Room 133

	Bishop’s University, Quebec
	Oct. 23
	9:00 a.m.
	Room 133

	UBC
	Oct. 23
	10:30 a.m.
	Cringan Hall

	Acadia University
	Nov. 4
	2:30 p.m.
	Room 133

	McGill University
	Nov. 17
	10:15 a.m.
	Cringan Hall


Explore Design 08

Where:  
Metro Toronto Convention Centre

When: 

October 1st and 2nd 

Time:

9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.  

Cost: 

Free

Are you interested in exploring a career in design?  Don’t miss this opportunity to meet 50 universities and colleges from across North America offering some of the best design programs.  Several key leaders from the fields of animation, fashion, automotive, graphic, game, architectural will also be presenting at The Design Education Fair for Youths.  A visit will expose you to just about everything that you will need to know about an education and ultimately a career in design.  For more information see the brochure on the College Information bulletin board to the right of the Guidance office.

VISUAL ARTS STUDENTS TAKE NOTE-
THE UNIVERSITY OF THE ARTS LONDON is

Offering free portfolio assessments and interviews for interested art students on October 23, 24, 25 in Toronto at the Westin Harbour Castle Hotel.  Interested students should speak to Mrs. Robertson-Craig for further information.  Two Earl Haig graduates from last year are studying in London at the University of the Arts – Tess Parks and Annie Kwak.











